
GHS Sports Boosters Meeting 1-19-16 

The GHS Sports Boosters met on January 19, 2016.  In attendance were: 

Belinda Rushing, Nicole Stewart, Robby Kinsaul, Joe Wares, Greg Bryan, Jay and Valerie Kyzar, 

Jeffery Henderson, Beth Rose, Dan and Kristie Freeman, Mike Redmon, Bart and Stephanie 

Snyder. 

 

The minutes from the 12-15-15 meeting were read and approved. 

Old Business: 

 Jay Kyzar talked about the Deer Hunt.  Approximately 14,811.14 was made.  Jay will do 

the Deer Hunt for one more year and asked that there be a co-person to work with him so that 

he can teach them how it works. 

 Dan Freeman informed the group that there was a group who was coming back to pay 

for another hunt.  He and Shaun Richburg are going to handle this.  The profits made, after their 

cost, will be donated to the Booster Club. 

 Valerie Kyzar went over the financial records and reminded everyone that these are 

posted on the Goshen High School website.  She also reminded the group that taxes would be 

filed this year. 

 

New Business: 

 Stephanie Snyder brought up the Sports Banquet for this year.  It will tentatively be held 

on April 25, 2016 at the Troy Rec Department.  She is going to talk with the Pig Café and see 

about having them cater again and the prices.  She will also handle the tickets that are to be 

bought to attend, the printing of the certificates for the athletes and insuring that the Rec Dept 

will be available for the date mentioned. 

 Bart Snyder brought up awards and asked for an amount to be approved.  $5,000 was 

approved with the mention that more can be added at a later date if needed. 

 Bart Snyder also asked about possibly having the Booster Club to purchase a few gas 

cards to give to some of the volunteer coaches.  This was tabled until further information could 

become available as to if the Booster Club could do this. 

 Dan Freeman asked the Booster Club to consider buying portable heaters for the 

baseball teams to use in the dugouts.  Coach Kinsaul is to look into this and provide more 

information at the next meeting. 

  



Officers were elected for the upcoming year. 

 President:  Michael Redmon 

 Vice President:  Greg Bryan 

 Treasurer:  Valerie Kyzar 

 Secretary:  Nicole Stewart 

 

 Michael Redmon asked about doing a fund raiser for Jack and Pebley Williams.  IT was 

decided to talk to the Williams and get their thoughts and feelings on this. 

Other business that was discussed and tabled were: 

 The Annual Draw Down 

 Possible benevolent fund set up by Boosters. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


